
 
 

Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection 

Northwest District 
160 Governmental Center 

Pensacola, Florida 32502-5794 

Charlie Crist 
Governor 

 
Jeff Kottkamp 

Lt. Governor 
 

Michael W. Sole 
Secretary 

 

“More Protection, Less Process” 
www.dep.state.fl.us 

March 13, 2008 
 
 
Sent Via E-Mail to: 
linda.dunwoody@veoliaes.com 
 
 
Linda Dunwoody 
Operations Manager 
Veolia ES Technical Solutions, LLC 
342 Marpan Lane 
Tallahassee, Florida 32305 
 
Dear Ms. Dunwoody: 
 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of correspondence dated February 29, 2008, 
regarding the equipment fire event of February 20, 2008.  The contents are sufficient to 
meet your reporting requirement.  The Department appreciates your timely report in 
this matter and requires no further information at this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Woehle at 850/595-8360, extension 
1251 or by E-Mail at melissa.woehle@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Byer  
Hazardous Waste Section 
Supervisor 
 
JCB:mwr 
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